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Information regarding the Christmas Gift Box Collection 2018
The Biggin Hill Romania Group usually receives over 1,000 Christmas shoeboxes each year to distribute in and around the area of Comanesti, Romania. If possible, we would love to collect even more, so that more youngsters will benefit and receive these lovely gift-wrapped boxes that have been filled with presents and given with love. Ideally we would like to receive them by October 26th if delivered to Biggin Hill, as the boxes have to be packed, loaded and driven to Comanesti, so that they are ready for when volunteers go over to distribute them. The FINAL packing session is on Sunday October 28th, in St Mark’s Church Hall, from 12:30 - 3:30pm.
Please wrap the lid and base of the shoebox separately with Christmas wrapping paper, secure with two elastic bands and then tape the bottom part of the label to the top of the shoebox, not forgetting to indicate the age and gender the shoebox is intended for. The delivery went very smoothly last Christmas because the gift boxes were clearly labelled.
We usually have fewer boy boxes than girl boxes and fewer suitable for teenagers and so extra male teenager boxes would be most welcome. If you are including toiletries, it is helpful if it is clear what they are (shampoo, deodorant, bar of soap) - items such as moisturiser or hair conditioner are not always recognised by the recipients. To help with the distribution of the shoeboxes it is also beneficial to have Unisex boxes that can be handed to either sex if we are short of boy or girl boxes. If you are able to assist with either of these that would be most helpful. 
To help with the transportation costs, it would be appreciated if two £1 coins could be taped to the label on the outside of the box. (This is of course optional). If you can let us have any shoeboxes once they are ready it would be much appreciated. If you have any queries, at all, please do not hesitate to contact us.
A group of volunteers will go to Romania in December, paying their own way, to distribute the shoeboxes to the children, many of whom would not otherwise receive anything at all for Christmas. Photographs of the children receiving and opening their shoeboxes afterwards will be posted on our Facebook page.
These gifts bring tremendous joy to the children who receive them. They also bring them the assurance that they are loved and valued. Please help us to fill Comanesti once more with happy children by giving them not only the gift of a shoebox but also the gift of hope and love.
Thank you for your generous support.
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